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Summer is in full swing and we are having a

great time teaching and learning with our

students! This month we are celebrating

Independence Day and campers are jumping

into action, playing games, exploring nature,

being creative, and participating in other fun

summer-themed activities. We can’t wait to see

what the rest of the summer holds for us.

A Message from Administration

MONDAY, JULY 5TH
CLOSED IN HONOR OF
INDEPENDENCE DAY

CYCLES FOR SMILES
FRIDAY, JULY 23

FRIDAY, AUGUST 13
CLOSED FOR PROFESSIONAL
DEVELOPMENT

TIE-DYE DAY
MONDAY, JULY 19
*BRING AN ITEM TO DYE

U P C O M I N G  E V E N T S

Kids Helping Kids
Each year, we, as an 

Enchanted Care and Ready 

Set Grow Family, look 

forward to the opportunity 

to give back to our 

communities. This year 

we will be collecting donations for Nationwide Children's

Hospital. Take a look at the lists provided below for ideas

on what to bring in. Their highest needs right now are for

their infant and teenage patients. Let's come together and

help give a few smiles to children and families who could

really use them!

For more information, visit:

https://www.smore.com/2w8rv



P H O T O  B Y  M A R T I N  R .  S M I T H

You should have received a copy of

our summer calendar listing all

upcoming activities and events.

Changes will be communicated

through Links 2 Home. Campers

should arrive at school with

sunscreen already applied.

Please make sure to arrive at least 15

minutes before the departure time for

all field trips. 

In today’s connected world, many families turn

to online reviews to learn more about the

reputation of schools. Just a reminder that you

can find our school on Facebook, Google, Yelp

and other online directories. We’d love more

families like yours, so please consider spreading

the word about our school.

Summer Camp
Reminders

Love Our School? 
Review Us!
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